
Scholarship News 

 

It is my pleasure to announce that the Beech Grove High School Alumni 

Association will be awarding scholarships in June 2024 at our Alumni 

Dinner at Primos, to eight of our graduating seniors.  Hopefully you will 

be there to meet our winners and enjoy seeing some of your high 

school friends.  All the winners were very happy and thankful to hear 

that we would be helping them pay some of their expenses for their 

first year of their higher education.  It’s not only the money that makes 

our awards significant, it’s also letting them know we really care about 

them.  

When we write this year’s winners their checks we will have given 

$400,600.00 to 303 graduates.  It is my hope that we continue to help 

our graduating seniors in their quest for higher education. Thank you 

and many blessings to you and your loved ones.   

 

Best regards, 

 

Kay Little Denning “62” 

Scholarship Chairperson     


